Dear Gifford Lakers:

Spring is finally here and time to think of Summer!

The 1984 Association Picnic, hosted by Bob and Gail Stegmier, was small but a good time was had by all, Circle July 6, 1985 now for this year's picnic. Let's have a 100% turnout!

The Fishing Contest winners for 1984 were:

Stan Hannon

10" Bluegill

Matt Resh

14 Bass

Nate Resh

8" Sunfish

It was decided at the meeting to have the contest open to children under 12 years old only.

Bill Buck was elected South Shore trustee and Mike Townes re-elected West Shore trustee. They join Ken Baker (East Shore) and George Hallenbeck (North Shore).

Reminder to all current members--Many of you have not paid your 1984 dues. Let's try to have all delinquent dues paid before Memorial Day. You can give them to any trustee or send them to me. (Rt. 1 Box 1412, Baldwin, MI 49304).

If you are not already an Association Member, why not join now for 1985. Dues are only \$10.00 per year and may be paid anytime this summer. All dues for 1985 should be in no later than Labor Day.

The Jack Stegmiers and Ken Bakers are co-chairmen for this year's picnic. We will be sending more information on the picnic at a later.

See you all this summer!

Sincerely,

Ginger Frick, Pres.

Gifford Lake Association